Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging

Minutes April 12, 2018
The Virginia Beach Task Force on Aging met on April 12, 2018 at Princess Anne Health & Rehab. President, Sandra Smith called the meeting to order and thanked our hosts for the delicious breakfast provided. Judy Gallant and Haley Webb welcomed everyone and told us about the rehab which is celebrating their 3rd year in Virginia Beach.
After introductions of members, Vice -Chair Mikelle Rappaport introduced our speaker, Donna Fuleihan, who shared information about the PAC Homes group. PAC homes are “Private Adult Care” residential homes that provide care for seniors in a homelike setting. 
Treasurer, Jackie Burke, reported that we currently have a balance of $2137.91 and 56 paid members.  Ginny Brown, Membership Committee, distributed membership applications to our guests and invited them to join the Task Force. The cost is $40 with over 90% of that money donated to charities that support our area seniors.
Chair Sandy Smith has appointed a nominating committee to prepare a slate of members interested in holding office with the Task Force. Please visit the Task Force website for the nomination form or contact Marilyn Fall at 757-464-4800 if you are interested.
Pam Matson won the Pennies for Prescription drawing and generously donated her winnings so all $34 collected went to the fund.  Thanks to all who support our Pennies for Prescription fundraiser. We donated $255 in 2018!
The meeting was adjourned. The next meeting will be held on Thursday, May 10 at Overture located at 3317 Ocean Shore Ave VB 23451. Breakfast will begin at 8:30 followed by our meeting with Guest Speaker Carol Butler of Pembroke Title.
Respectfully Submitted by Delores Jacobson

